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Project Summary 

Construction Alert 

Orange Park Acres   

Micro-surfacing Project 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

September 18 — End of September 2018  

Working Hours 

Local Streets: 7 am — 4 pm | Arterials: 8:30 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to 

change due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works  will apply a micro-surfacing 

treatment at the following locations: Meads 

Ave. at Frank St.; Meads Ave. Loop from        

Orange Park Blvd. to Orange Park Blvd.;        

Orange Park Blvd. from Clark St. to Chapman 

Ave.; Clark St. from Orange Park Blvd. to      

Randall St.; Randall St. from Clark St. to          

Kennymead Rd.; Chapman Ave. from Cliffway 

Dr. to just west of Equestrian Dr.  

This project is a follow-up to the remedial repairs        

completed in June. All work activity will occur  within the 

Orange Park Acres area of unincorporated Orange 

County.  Access to residences may be limited during 

normal working hours, depending on the location of the 

work. Residents will be notified 72 hours in advance of 

work activity with door hangers and posted “No Parking” 

signs.  See the project area map for location information.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Maria Garcia | 714.599.0691 

 

Cesar Lopez  | 714.474.1565 

 

www.ocpublicworks.com  

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at 

projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 
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